Kimberly Tostenson

It is imperative that we protect the wild life and in order to do so we must prevent vessel sewage
discharges in MOU waters, all

allowances of the sewage discharges in MOU waters should be prohibited! Once the whales and
salmon are gone we won't be able to fix this...we must be proactive and set forth safety protocols

now.



